BAMTA General Meeting Minutes

9:00 a.m., April 16, 2014

Harvest Baptist Church

Meeting was called to order at 9:15 a.m.

Minutes read and approved with one change
Treasurer's Report:  checking account - $7,497.96; savings account - $6,300.07.   

Refreshments:  Avlona Taylor, Lianne Rockley and Meredith Mihm were thanked for providing refreshments.

New Members:  no new members to welcome.
Thank you note from Richard Capp:  Richard is recovering from back surgery and expressed gratitude for the many cards, emails and the gift basket sent from BAMTA members.

Graduating Senior Award:  the deadline for nominations is extended to April 21, 10:00 p.m.
Board Nominating Committee:  
· Toby Tennenbaum has agreed to serve as president during the 2014/15 year.  

· Other returning board members:  Martha Thompson, treasurer; Lacey Wheeler, 1st vice president in charge of membership. Meredith Mihm, second vice president in charge of programs; Norma Schattke, 3rd vice president in charge of outreach; Carol Boyd, newsletter editor; Michele Wooten, recording secretary

· Open positions:  We are still seeking individuals to fill the vice president elect and 4th vice president in charge of student activities.
· Contact Mitzi Babb, mitzi@thebabbs.com, if you are interested in serving either of these positions.
MTNA Conference Highlights from Susan Rudosky
· Excellent inspiring programs.  Unfortunately, there were too many to attend all.

· Pedagogy workshop on Saturday and Recreational Music Making were highlights for Susan.

· Presenters were represented by Colorado colleagues.

· Next year's conference will be hosted in Las Vegas
CSMTA Conference Reminder:  

· register by May 1st for discount on cost of conference and if you plan to buy meals.  Purchase of meals cannot be made after May 1. 

· Two members of BAMTA are presenters at the conference - Karen Ziegler and Barb Grout.

Opt-In BAMTA Google Group:  
· Public posting space for BAMTA members who accept an invitation to be part of the group.

· You will receive an email announcement each time a member posts a music related news items (performances, sale items, etc.).  

· You must accept the invitation to the group to receive these notices.

· Decision:  General membership gave Brenna Berman permission to establish the "opt-in" google group 04/16/14 #1.  
· Action:  Carol Boyd will send membership list to Lacey Wheeler and Toby Tennenbaum.
Rising Stars Festival Report:

· Location:  Regis University, 3333 Regis Boulevard, Denver.
· Please email Harumi Tabler, etude42day@hotmail.com if you can volunteer help at this event.
· Piano division held on Saturday, April 26.
· Voice division held on Sunday, April 27.
· Please visit the CSMTA (comusicteachers.net) website for more information.
Achievement Day

· May 10, 2014 at Colorado University
· Participation is as great in number as last year - (over 150 participants in 2013).
· We are in need of a new Achievement Day chair for 2015.
BAMTA Spring Recital
· Sunday, May 4 at 2:00 p.m., Harvest Baptist Church.
· Please visit BAMTA (bamta.org) website for details
Other Announcements:  

· Martinis-and-Byron Janis DVD:  a party at Carol Wickham-Revier's home.  Please contact Carol for details - 303-666-1927.

· Barb Grout shared information about "Sign-up Genius", a website for creating events.  Barb used it to set up her summer schedule and emailed the event to her customers to sign up for summer lessons.
Meeting Adjourned:  10:00 a.m.
